
The state moratorium on fracking waste being brought into CT is inadequate.  SB 103, 
the Senate bill proposing an outright ban needs clear, strong language BANNING 
fracking waste from being used for any purpose in our state.  Fracking wastes are toxic 
and should not be considered a commodity!  
 
CT should be seeking out and encouraging clean energy sources such as wind and solar 
and renewable natural gas from organic waste rather than a “natural gas” from fracking to 
power our electricity.  BAN FRACKING WASTE IN CT NOW! 
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